
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  November 15, 2013 
 
TO:  Board Members of the Iowa Lottery Authority 
 
FROM: Brenda Nye, Chief Financial Officer 
 

Attached are the financial statements for October 2013.  During October, 
we had revenue of $24,596,177.  This sales level resulted in $6,149,653 
of proceeds payable to the State General Fund and $47,564 of proceeds 
payable to the Veterans Trust Fund.    
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